
October 21, 2013 
H O L L Y E N E R G Y P A R T N E R S 

Mr. Randy Dade, District Supervisor 
NMNRD Oil Conservation Division, District 2 
811 S. First Street 
Artesia, NM 88210 

OCT 2 1 2013 | 

NMOCD ARTESaA f 

Re: Notification of intent to discharge hydrostatic test water 
Annual Temporary Permission, Permit: HBP-029 

Dear Mr. Dade: 

Holly Energy Partners (HEP) intends to discharge of fresh water from the hydrostatic testing of 
new pipe associated with the Gissler A-2 connection. Approximately 40 barrels of water will be 
discharged at the following location: 

Unit Names Latitude Longitude 
Discharge Volume 

(gallons) 
Gissler A-2 32°50'46.7"N 103°55'24"W 1.680 

This discharge is scheduled to occur between October 29, and November 7, 2013. The test 
water will be purchased from Caprock Water Supply, Public Water Supply ID NM3521008. 

HEP will discharge through straw bales to disperse the water, as allowed by the applicable BLM 
Right-of-Way grants. 

If you have any questions, need additional information or would like to observe this event, 
please contact me at 575.748.8968 or via email at Bill.GreenPhollvenergy.com. 

Environmental Specialist 

CC: HEP - George Blackburn 
Environmental File 
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